
Alachua County Public Schools will be in your area to help you 
enroll your incoming kindergartener or other new student, AND 

we’ll be giving out a week’s worth of free breakfasts and lunches 
for all your kids ages 0-18.

Just bring a picture ID and a copy of your child’s birth certificate 
(we’ll make copies) to our Mobile School Enrollment event at:

Waldo Public Library
15150 NE US Hwy 301

Tuesday, July 27 
5 to 6:30 p.m. 

Newly-enrolled students 
will also get a

free backpack and book!
(while supplies last)

Don’t have a copy of your child’s birth certificate? Visit the Alachua County 
Health Department at 224 SE 24th Street or call (352) 334-7970.

Free Meals for Kids!Free Meals for Kids!

We can’t wait to see your We can’t wait to see your 
child in school this fall!child in school this fall!


